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Curious        kind        connected
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic first week back
it has been, filled with
opportunities for our pupils to
demonstrate our core values of
being curious, kind, and
connected. Our children have
shown great focus in their
learning, with a true curiosity to
explore new ideas and a desire to
share their work and
achievements with adults. This
week, some of our KS2 children
were treated to the inspiring
experience of listening to a live
string quartet. The performance
was not only magical but deeply
moving, fostering a strong sense
of connection with the arts.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 28th February 2025

World Book Day:
Friday 7th March. 

Science Fair Dates:

Wednesday 12th
March – EYFS / Year
1 / Year 2
Thursday 13th March
– Year 3 / Year 4
Friday 14th March –
Year 5 / Year 6

Last day of Spring
term: Friday 4th
April.
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"Meet and Greet" and "End and send"

As we continue to enhance our pupils' school experience, we are focusing this
year on the importance of our morning "Meet and Greet" and afternoon "End

and Send." These moments, as emphasized in Paul Dix's When the Adults Change,
Everything Changes, play a crucial role in shaping student behavior, emotional

readiness, and the overall school atmosphere.

A warm, positive “Meet and Greet” fosters curiosity by setting a calm, focused
tone for the day, encouraging students to begin their learning with an open
mind. The “End and Send” provides a respectful and thoughtful dismissal,

allowing teachers to connect with students emotionally and ensure they are
ready for a peaceful transition home.

In line with our core values of being curious, kind, and connected, we ask that
parents kindly refrain from engaging in conversations with teachers during these
key times. This allows for an uninterrupted focus on our students' well-being and

emotional needs. For messages or important discussions, please contact the
office or wait until after drop-off or pick-up.

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a safe, structured, and
supportive environment for all children—where curiosity is encouraged, kindness

is shown, and connections are made every day.

Looking ahead, we’re excited to celebrate St. Piran’s Day tomorrow
with our Year 5 children as they join the parade in Redruth. It will

be a wonderful chance to come together as a community and
celebrate our shared heritage in a spirit of kindness and

connection. Here’s to another week of growth and discovery!
As ever, if you have any questions or concerns please do contact

one of the team.
Warm wishes
Mrs French
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We will celebrate World Book day on Friday 7th March
The theme will be Relax into Reading- with the idea that

we can encourage reading for pleasure.

Are we dressing up? Yes- What might we be wearing
when we read? Pyjamas? Shorts and t-shirts, tracksuit?

During the day we will be sharing books together and
with some visitors. We will be seeing that lots of adults

read for their jobs but also for pleasure.

We have teachers reading stories you can share at home,
visiting readers from the community and quizzes-

guessing which teachers are reading which books, where!

There will be book vouchers for the children to use
towards books they might like to buy.

We will also be discussing the well being benefits of
reading and whether we can be “rich in words”!

We are looking forward to celebrating the world of books
and reading with your children.
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World Book Day
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Geevor!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3h!  

What is the biggest dream in your
heart?
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3 14/3 21/3 28/3 4/4
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This week in year 2 we have been continuing our
learning in art about collage and how we can use
paper in different ways. We used our cutting and

tearing skills as well as folding and curing to
create different shapes.

Year 3 have been learning to
compose accompaniments to a

piece of music. We used percussion
instruments and worked in small

groups for our performance.

Year 2

The children in Year 1 are currently writing the
story ‘Yeti and the Bird’. The children have

worked really hard to ensure they have
included the correct punctuation. They have
also been challenging themselves to extend

their sentences using conjunctions.

Year 3

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

This week in EYFS, we have been planting a
variety of beans. We have planted them in

soil, given them water and have put them on
a sunny window. Now we’re going to watch

them grow.



 In Year 5 we created,
'conscience alleys' to start to

create a persuasive write
around the subject of Philippe

Petit - the man who walked
between the Twin Towers of
New York, on a tightrope, 1/4

of mile high in 1974.

In our English this week, year 4's
explored the emotions of Lenny from
The Lion and the Unicorn through hot

seating. The children took turns stepping
into Lenny’s shoes, answering questions
about his feelings as he left home and
embarked on his journey. This activity

helped us understand his thoughts,
fears, and hopes at the start of the

story.

Year 4

Year 6
This week we have finished our

algebra unit by using bar
models to represent and find
unknown values. The children

have worked so hard in this unit
and many can’t wait until they
can get to secondary school to
apply their newly acquired skills!

Year 5
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 G o o d  l u c k  t o  K i a r a - R o s e  i n  5 N ,  w h o  i s  a
p a r t  o f  t h e  E l i t e  c o m p e t i t i o n  d a n c e  t e a m
a t  C o r n w a l l  D a n c e  S c h o o l  p e r f o r m i n g  a t
E d e n  P r o j e c t  n e x t  S u n d a y  w i t h  h e r  g r o u p
a n d  a l s o  a  s o l o  p e r f o r m a n c e ,  w h e r e  s h e
w i l l  a l s o  b e  c o m p e t i n g  i n  W e y m o u t h  i n

M a r c h .

W a t c h  F r e d  a n d  P e t e  a r t  a d v e n t u r e s
s e r i e s  o n  B B C  t o  s e e  K i a r a  i s  i n  o n e  o f  t h e

e p i s o d e s  t h e  e p i s o d e  t i t l e d  ‘ P i g  B a l l e t ’ .
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